
San Diego Reiki Corps Outreach
Southwestern College 'Live Well' Health Fair



Special thanks to Margaret Daynes for inviting us to enjoy 
Reiki with the students at Southwestern.

Thank you Alex Apostolidis, Jan Burke, Tammy Gillespie, and 
Mary-Joy Neuru for their participation.

Maybe next time we'll see your beautiful Reiki face with us!!


